
05/05/2025 

Ventura Homeless Prevention 

Ventura, CA 

Dear Ventura Homeless Prevention Team, 

On behalf of myself, Christian, my wife Jill and our three beautiful children we would like to 
extend our heartfelt gratitude for the rental assistance you provided during an incredibly difficult 
time in our lives. 

After the sudden and unexpected loss of my job, we found ourselves facing uncertainty and 
anxiety about maintaining stable housing. Your support not only helped us stay in our home, but 
also provided peace of mind as we worked to stabilize our situation. It is difficult to put into 
words just how much your assistance has meant to us. 

Your compassion and commitment to helping people in crisis made a profound difference in our 
lives. We are deeply thankful for the work you do and the impact you have on the community. 

With sincere appreciation, 

Christian  

 


